
Knights of Columbus Meeting  
Fr. Joseph Boylan, Jr. Council #15175 

August 16, 2011 
The Council was called to order at 7:05 with 17 members present 
 
The roll of officers was called and noted as follows (P – Present; A – Absent): 

Chaplain (Monsignor Ward) A Financial Secretary (Jeff Furler) A Inside Guard (Tony McCauley) P 

Grand Knight (John Fruin) P Treasurer (Tim Abel) P Outside Guard (Terry Cochran) P 

Deputy Grand Knight (Joe Klingler) P Lecturer (Dan Hunt) A Trustee (Jim Woodward) A 

Chancellor (Dan Lamboley) A Advocate (Jeff Lopez) P Trustee (Kevin Cook) A 

Recorder (Luke Filosa) P Warden (Mark Rayburn) P Trustee (Roger Nalewajka) A 

 
The Opening Prayer was the “Our Father”. 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited by all members present. 
 
The Council conferred the 1st Degree on the following:  Randy Knapp and Dan Hlavac 
 
The Grand Knight reported as follows: 
 
There will be a 1st 2nd and 3rd degree ceremony on October 30, 2011 in Peoria; and a 1st, 2nd; and 3rd 
degree ceremony on November 13, 2011 in Lincoln.  If you have any interest in completing your 2nd or 
3rd degree contact either John Fruin (jcfruin@frontier.com)or Dan Lamboley (LAMBOLD@unit5.org). 
 
The following committees reported: 
 
Programs: 

 We will pick-up trash along Towanda-Barnes for adopt-a-highway prior to our next meeting on 
September 6, 2011 starting at 5:30 pm.  If you have completed the training and signed the 
waiver for the county you can participate.  If you are planning on helping out, let Joe Klingler 
know (joekl625@yahoo.com) as he will be ordering pizza. 

 Golf outing at Ironwood Golf Course on 9/23 check-in at noon with a shotgun start at 1:00 pm 

 Cubs/Cardinal game on 9/24 we will have 5 people going. 

 Youth Soccer Challenge is scheduled for 9/25/2011 time is TBA 
 

The following new business was brought up: 
 

 Tootsie Roll drive will be chaired by Guy DiCiaula. Guy has worked with the Normal Council to 
find a location; we will work the Avanti’s in Bloomington on Friday, September 16 and Saturday, 
September 17.  We will also work after the masses at St. Patrick Church of Merna on Sunday, 
September 18. Guy is looking for Knights to work 2 hour shifts generally 2 people per shift.  
Family members are allowed to help.  If you have interest in signing up contact to work contact 
Guy (guy@kaisnerhomes.com).   Guy also requested $100 to purchase Tootsie Roll bibs. 

 
Under Good of the Order: 

 Jeff Lopez heard that Sister Rita is planning to move from one location in Bloomington/Normal 
to another location.  Jeff thought it would be a great gesture on the part of the Knight if a group 
of Knights offered to help her out with the move.  If you have interest in helping out contact Jeff 
Lopez (jeffrey.d.lopez@gmail.com). 
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 Rich Staley discussed the possibility of forming a group of Knights who would periodically go to 
local prisons and say the rosary.  Rich will put together some additional information for a future 
meeting. 

 Next meeting on September 6, 2011 will be held in rooms 7/8 rather than the Shamrock Hall due 
to a conflict with the hall. 

 Brother Jeff Furler’s father –in law passed away please keep Jeff & Gretchen Furler and family in 
your prayers. 

 
Closing Prayer was the Hail Mary. 
 
The business portion of the meeting was adjourned at 7:25 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted by, 
 
Luke Filosa, Recorder 


